My name is Rewand but am known as 'Re'. My son Hayden is in year 1 at Booth Wood, and I have another son of pre-school age.

I am a Key Account Director at a local Loughborough business which specialises in display manufacture for beauty brands. I moved to Loughborough 17 years ago to study a degree in design at the university, and have loved living here ever since.

I was elected as a Parent Governor in 2019. I am on the Curriculum Sub Committee and will also meet with the teacher(s) for Music during the year, to discuss the curriculum for this subject and its part in the School Development Plan.

Becoming a Governor just before lockdown has meant that getting to know people and see activity inside the school has been challenging, I am looking forward to a time when we can be more active on site. In the meantime I am ensuring I attend available training sessions and virtual meetings to stay connected and informed!

I have always taken an active role in my community, whether that be as part of work initiatives or during my studies. I enjoy roles that involve organising events and fundraising, and am passionate about any function that makes the work place, school or community, a better place to be for all – both physically and emotionally.